Sent: 07 January 2020 08:03

To: ‘Vera Walsh'

Ce: Planning - Plan Review

Subject: RE: Development plan suggestions
A Chara,

I 'wish to acknowledge, with thanks, receipt of your submission regarding the County Development Plan
review.

Regards

Administrative Officer
Planning Control.

From: Vera Waish
Sent: 06 January 2020 17:01

To: Planning - Plan Review

Subject: Development plan suggestions

first, must thank you for arranging LOCALINK bus to Glendalough.
much appreciated by tourists and locals too.

Suggestion:

A similar Bus link to Greystones if possible.

Always a difficulty to connect from wicklow town to Greystones.

this would be a great help as forming a link with Dart station.
di i,





